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Melbourne East  Disability  Advocacy promotes and         

protects the rights and interests of people who have an    

intellectual disability. 

Greetings friends of MEDA... 

As we shiver through the cold winter months I would like to extend a warm welcome to 
MEDAôs mid-year newsletter. There has been lots of activity since the last edition; the main 
highlight was the Volunteer Awards night held in May. A wonderful evening bringing together 
the MEDA community to share stories, experiences, and celebrating partnerships as we 
acknowledged the volunteers years of service. How fortunate we are to have such dedicated 
volunteers. Congratulations to the staff for an exceptional job in making the evening such a 
success. Following this, and just a few days later MEDA went through a two day                    
re-certification audit and thanks to the staff we successfully achieved an outstanding result, 
full compliance to the National Disability Standards, gaining a further three years                  
accreditation.   

As the COM focus on developing fundraising plans for the future, we kicked off with a        
Cadbury chocolate drive, the sales went well although for those of you with a sweet tooth 
there is still a few chocolate bars for sale the next time you visit the office. Then thanks to the 
Bendigo Bank in Kew we held a sausage sizzle, the day was cold and wet but this didnôt 
dampen the enthusiasm. We are also grateful to Johnson & Johnson Pty Ltd; one of our long 
term corporate supporters for receiving the proceeds of their silent auction fundraiser.    

Sadly, in April we said farewell to Evan Reedman after 3 İ years as a committee member, we 
thank Evan for his contribution and wish him and his family all the very best in the future. 

In June we were thrilled to welcome a new member to the management committee Will Elder, 
Will is no stranger to MEDA as he is one of our much valued Citizen Advocate Volunteers, 
Will has a legal background and I have no doubt he will be a great   asset to the committee.  

Socially, we hope that consumers and volunteers are able to join in MEDAôs 35th Anniversary 
celebrations, arrangements are still to be finalised so keep the end of 
October open in your diaries, lots of fun to be had on the night.  

I would also like to take this opportunity to sincerely thank all of our 
supporters, volunteers, consumer group, staff and committee       
members. 

ñThe world is hugged by the faithful arms of volunteers ï Terri        
Guillemetsò 

Kate HollinsðPresident 

Phone: 9877 7990 
c/o White Horse  
Community Centre,  
Level 1, 79 Mahoneyôs Rd. 
Forest Hill, VIC 3131 
office@meda.org.au 
www.meda.org.au 

Citizen Advocacy Partnership Updates 
We are in the process of matching Anja and Rosa & Annette and Rose, we hope that 

with time they will finalise their match and join the MEDA Citizen Advocacy Program.  

Since our last newsletter we bid farewell to Liz Le Clerq who has been Diôs  Volunteer 

Citizen Advocate for the past 2 years.  Thankyou Liz for your dedication to Di we know 

that you will remain friends forever. 
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MEDA is funded by the 

Australian Government 

Department of Social 

Services  

 

A lot has been going on since our last newsletter. 

MEDA celebrated our volunteers with an Awards Night.   

 

We honoured all of our volunteers and celebrated the announcement of 

some new Life Members.  Congratulations to life members, Ella     

Keesing, Jane Sullivan, Marcia Harriman, Julie Davison, Rosemary 

Chivers, Carolyn Thomas and Merrilyn Shepherd. 

 

MEDA has completed, passed and were commended for our work in 

our 3 year external audit.  Thankyou to our volunteers and consumers 

who took part in the interviews.   

 

 

We ran a disability rights advocacy training session where current and 

potential volunteer citizen advocates joined in to hear from presenter 

Kevin Stone from VALID.    

An invaluable forum. 

 

We provided our thoughts and ideas to the National Disability Advocacy 

Program Review.   

MEDAôs funding has been extended for another year 2016-2017. 

 

 

We have been working on improving our        

communication tools and options so we can    

support more people to communicate and be a 

part of decision making.  

 

 

Jan M 

The short term Citizen Advocacy Program Pilot has been         

progressing with the trialing of one short term citizen advocate.  

Bethan has supported a gentleman to pursue a life long dream to 

secure his passport and to travel overseas.  Thanks Bethan for 

your great work in supporting this gentleman and for assisting us 

in this trial.  We are hoping to engage additional short term citizen 

advocates in the near future. 

G?>; Jkh`kZf GZgZ`^kÄl Oi]Zm^ 

Short Term Citizen Advocacy Program Pilot  

https://www.bing.com/images/search?q=pictures+of+awards+and+trophies&view=detailv2&qpvt=pictures+of+awards+and+trophies&id=448A99CB5A60596B759EC19DB2CF121908547874&selectedIndex=16&ccid=4Bq%2fCbLM&simid=608038727318044931&thid=OIP.Me01abf09b2cc6f4a71b543
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MEDAôs inaugural Volunteersô Awards Night was a night 

that celebrated the efforts, dedication and commitment of 

our volunteers. 

A moving speech from one of our volunteer Citizen 

Advocates captured the joys, challenges  and delights of 

being a volunteer Citizen Advocate in memory of her 

Citizen Advocate  partner, Artie. 

We honoured our volunteers by presenting a range of 

Service awards including our Life Member Awards. 

Congratulations to Life MembersðCarolyn Thomas, 

Merrilyn Shepherd, Julie Davison, Rosemary Chivers, 

Marcia Harriman, Ella Keesing and  Jane Sullivan. 
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A great night shared with about 20 of our volunteer citizen advocates and their 

buddies/prot®g®s at Peppers on Fire in Forest Hill.  

Delicious food, great company, lots of chatting with one another made for a fun evening.  

MEDA is so lucky to have such wonderful volunteers that devote so much time to assist 

their buddies and form such strong bonds.  
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2016 APRIL PARTNERSHIP EVENT 


